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Wednesday 17th 
June 

PUPIL FREE DAY 

3rd June, 2015 

Term 2, Issue 8 A reminder that the school newsletter can always be accessed from our website at   

www.buninyongps.vic.edu.au  

School Assemblies 

5th June P - 2 Assembly 

12th June 3 - 6 Assembly 

19th June NO ASSEMBLY 

26th June Whole School Assembly 

DATES TO REMEMBER  

4th June Scotsburn Pet Talk P - 6                            
Biggest Morning Tea , 11am staffroom 

5 June B Grade Netball                                                    
Grade 3 Ecolinc 

8th June Public Holiday - NO SCHOOL 

9 - 10th June Grade 4 Camp 

11th June PLP Meeting 2:30pm 

12th June Lunchtime Live 

15-19th June Woorabinda Camp 

15th June School Council 

16th June Ecolinc at Scotsburn 

17th June PUPIL FREE DAY 

19th June Soccer / AFL / Netball Championships 

26th June Last day of term 2.  2:30pm Dismiss  

Upcoming Excursions/Incursions 

EXCURSION AMOUNT Payment and       
Permission slip Due 

Date  

Gr 4 Camp $170 NOW 

NEW DEPARTMENT OF 
EDUCATION AND  
TRAINinG APP 

 
The Department of Education and Training has released 
an App which is designed to help you better understand 
the curriculum we use to teach your children every day. 
 
The App, called SchoolMate , is available for free               
download now in the App Store for iPhones and iPads and 
in Google Play for Android phones and tablets. 
 
SchoolMate gives you a general overview of the Victorian 
curriculum in each subject at each year level and: 
 
¶ Provides you with an overview of what your children 

are learning in each subject at each year level                
according to the Victorian curriculum (AusVELS) 

 
¶ Provides you with tips regarding activities and things 

you can do at home to help your kids in each subject 
and year level 

 
¶ Suggests apps, books, events and activities related 

to each subject area and year level. 
 
Our school, like all other government schools in Victoria, 
uses AusVELS as the basis for the learning programs we 
run at school every day. 
 
Our teachers adapt the curriculum to meet the needs of 
our students and community, for example, designing  
learning programs around what your children are                       
interested in, or around days or celebrations that are                 
important to our community.  
 
SchoolMate is designed to give you an overview of what 
children are expected to learn in Victorian government 
schools across every subject from Prep to Year 10. 
 

I encourage you to download SchoolMate and to please 

talk with your teacher or myself if you are interested to find 

out more about how our school teaches the curriculum. 

enrolments 
 

A REMINDER TO PARENTS THAT  
2016 PREP ENROLMENTS ARE DUE 
BY JUNE 26, THE END OF TERM 2  
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HEALTH & HUMAN 
RELATIONS  

PROGRAM FOR 
Grade 5 and 6  

 

The Grade 6 H&HR sessions for our Buninyong        
campus students have been scheduled for the last 3 
Tuesdays of this term and the first 3 Tuesdays of term 
3.  
 

Dates for our Grade 5 Girls have not yet been locked 
in, but they will probably be early in term 3.  
 

We will arrange a parent information session, 
which will be held at school, so please be sure to keep 
an eye out in our school newsletters for the date and 
time.  
 

Thank you to Trudy and Sarah (nurses) who give up 
their time to run these very important sessions. 

Once again we are hosting  

£%.)?-2@62 ) '6551)? "/-,6,5 
312¢ 

Thursday 4th June 

11.00am 

Staffroom 
 

Come along and enjoy a cuppa and cake 

and participate in this worthy cause, meet 

new people and chat to the staff. 

Everyone is welcome  

PARENT INFORMATION NIGHT 
 

If you have a daughter in grade 5 or a son or 
daughter in grade 6, we are holding a parent      
information evening for you. It is an opportunity for 
you to get information and ask questions about 
what the sessions will cover.  

 

It is going to be held on Thursday 6th June at 6pm 
sharp in the quad (Grade 6 building).  

 

We hope to see you there. 

 

 

 

The canteen team will be having a  

 

HOT MILO DAY  

on Friday 5th June.  

 

$1 per cup and they will be on    

offer at both recess and lunchtime.  

P.L.Põs 

 

Can you organise one representative 

from your PLP class to provide a 

plate to share for                         

òAustraliaõs Biggest Morning Teaó. 

TREE PLANTING                     
AFTERNOON 

June 5
TH

, 2pm ï 3:30pm 
 

Over the past couple of years we have planted out 

rows of trees in a number of places at our Buninyong 

campus and they are doing really well.   

On the afternoon of June 5
th
 we are planning to hold 

a mini-working bee to replace any trees and shrubs 

that have died along the way.                                                

Any help will be greatly                                                       

appreciated. 
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Amazing Buninyong Child  
Our winners for this week are: 

PBA Riley Baldock 

PEB Charlotte Roberts 

PNP Claire Murphy 

PNS Xavier Cummins 

1CA Flynn Dyson 

1SC Oscar Worland 

1HM Maxx Terry 

1RS Phillippa Griffin 

2PG Dakota Gribble 

2WH Zahra Taylor 

2NJ Leila Haddad 

2JO Milan Pilmore & Abigail Cartledge 

3HA Koban Todd 

3JB Tyla Ryan 

3HC Thomas Deans 

3DS Inez Demirceverin 

SO    
SCOT 

Sienna Webb 

4AC Coban Pond 

4SD Jaimee Trewin 

4JT Tack Coffey 

5VB Holly Vrettas 

5SM Luke Hart 

5JS Rachel Devries 

6RG Montanna Bruhn 

6KG Tia Clarkson-Pascoe 

6MM Riley McCarthy 

6PW Tyler Chapman 

CM   
SCOT Nathan Levens 

Specialist Mia Lepair 

{ŀƳ ²ƛƭƭƛŀƳǎ 

 {ŀƳ ǿŀǎ ƭŜƊ ŜŀǝƴƎ Ƙƛǎ ƭǳƴŎƘ ǿƛǘƘ !ƳŜƭƛŀ ς ƘŜ   
ŬƴƛǎƘŜŘ ŀƴŘ ǎŀƛŘ ǘƘŀǘ ƘŜ ǿƻǳƭŘ ǿŀƛǘ ŦƻǊ !ƳŜƭƛŀ ƛƴ 
ŎŀǎŜ ǎƘŜ ŎƻǳƭŘƴΩǘ ŬƴŘ ŀƴȅƻƴŜ ǘƻ Ǉƭŀȅ ǿƛǘƘ ƻǳǘǎƛŘŜΦ  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

QUESTION 

Finish this sum.                                      
Write the answer in English. 

        

ANSWER 

The answer was 18 
 

THE WINNER IS:   

Lucas Wells from 3HA. 
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SCOTSBURN NEWS  
  

2016 Proposal 
As you would now be aware we have many things to             
consider in preparation for a successful start to 2016. 
Thank you very much for providing us with the recent  
feedback to ensure that we will be thoroughly prepared. A 
letter outlining some clarification to your feedback will be 
coming home this week. Please remember to drop in and 
see Bernie or Shaun if you still have questions. A parent 
catch up is also scheduled for 3.45pm on Thursday 11

th
 

June where both Bernie and Shaun will be available to  
discuss in more detail the proposed changes approaching 
us.  

 

Bunnings BBQ                               
On Sunday, we had a very              
successful BBQ at Bunnings 
raising almost $1000 for our 
campus. A huge thank you to 
Marita Williams for her fantastic 
organisation and tireless efforts 
throughout the day along with 
the many parents that assisted. 
Stay tuned for how the students will benefit from the               
money raised. 

 

Sausages for Sale 
We have a number of large sausages for sale that are left 
over from the BBQ. They can be purchased for $4 a dozen 
and are already bagged up in the freezer. We have some 
bread for sale too at $1 per loaf.  

 

Biggest Morning Tea 
The Biggest Morning Tea is being held on Thursday  4

th
 

June in the Buninyong Primary School staffroom. All               
parents and friends are invited to the event which will be 
from 11.00am ï 11.30am. Cost of admission is $5.00 and 
the money raised will go to cancer research. 

 

Congratulations Sam 
Last week, Sam Williams was presented with 
the Act of Kindness award at the whole 
school assembly. This was in recognition of 
his kindness after he said that he would wait 
with Amelia while she finished her lunch in 
case she couldnôt find anyone to play with 
outside. Well done Sam. 

 

Welcome to Winter 
Earlier this week, the Scotsburn students 
had a welcome to winter day where they 
were able to wear their slippers and bring 
along a warm cup of soup or milo to drink 
whilst watching óFrozenô the movie. The 
students had a wonderful time. 

 

 

Pen Licences 
Congratulations to the Grade 3                
students that received their pen                
licence this week. They have been 
writing extremely neatly and taking 
great pride in the presentation of their 
work. We look forward to more students receiving their pen 
licence in the coming weeks. 

 

Grade 4 Camp 
On Tuesday 9

th
 June, the Grade 4ôs will be heading off to 

camp at Anglesea. The bus will be leaving at 9:15am from 
Buninyong and arriving the following day at Buninyong at 
approximately 3:00pm.  

 

Lunch Order Roster 
Thank you to the parents that have offered to bring lunch 
orders up to Scotsburn each Thursday by 1pm. We also 
have Marita, Marg and Sarah helping in the canteen during 
Term 4 but still need 3 more. Please let Shaun know ASAP if 
you can help on the days that are not as yet filled. 

 

Monday Rotations  
Due to the public holiday on the 8

th
 June, our next rotation 

for the term will be on the (15
th
 June). Our groups will be 

doing the following: 

¶ Cooking ï Group 3 Parent helper ï Carol Retallick 

¶ ICT ï Group 1 

¶ Gardening ï Group 2 (Parent helper ï Laura Conroy) 

Please remember to pay the $15 for this semester or $30 for 
the year to the office at Buninyong for the cooking program. 
A friendly reminder to bring along your gum boots if you are 
helping out with the gardening. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates                 
¶ 8

th
 June - Queenôs Birthday Holiday -                            

No School  
¶ 16

th
 June - Ecolinc Outreach Program 

¶ 17
th
 June - Pupil Free Day - No School  

¶ 25
th
 June - Gr P-6 Responsible Pet Talk 

¶ 26
th
 June - Term 2 Finishes 

Date Parent Helper  

4/6 Laura Conroy 

11/6 Sarah Palmer 

18/6 Jenny Edmunds 

25/6 Sarah Palmer 

Canteen Help  

Date Parent Helpers  

19/11 Marita Williams ? 

26/11 Marg Coulson ? 

3/12 Sarah Palmer ? 



 

 

 RESPECT   OPTIMISM       COMMITMENT    COMPASSION    HONESTY 

Thank you to Jody Dontje for speaking to all the students at last weeks assembly, about her quest to 

raise money for The Shauna Rose Kaufman Foundation.   

 

The students now have a better idea of what children face in every day life after the earth quake and 
how we can help through our donations.   

 

Below is a photo of Jody and some members of grade 6 VOTS team who passed on our donation. 

 

On the 12th June we are having a pyjama and/or Crazy Hair Day again the raise more money for The 
Shauna Rose Kaufman Foundation.  There will also be hot chocolates available on this day for $1.00 
at recess. 

Gold coin       
       

   

donation 

Pyjamas and Crazy Hair Day 

12th June, VOTS fundraiser 

Hot chocolate with marshmallows. 
$1 on the day. 

Money will be donated to the Nepal Earthquake Appeal. 
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CAMPS, sports & excursions fund (csef) 
 

In the last state budget, the government committed to supporting parents with the cost of education their                  
children.  The Department of Education and Training recently announced the Camps, Sports & Excursions 
Fund, which is available to those who hold a current means tested concession card or are a temporary foster 
parent.  Please read the information provided by The Department of Education below, to which includes how to 
apply.                                                                                                                        

Contact the ladies in the office if you have any questions. 

SHARING OUR NEWSLETTER WITH EXTENDED FAMILY 
 

We have a large number of families who have their weekly newsletter emailed, which is excellent as 

this cuts our paper and copying costs and reduces the workload of our office staff.   
 

From time to time we are asked if extended family members can have the newsletter emailed as well.  

The answer is yes and all you need to do is call the office or email Robyn at,                                           

batrouney.robyn.l@edumail.vic.gov.au and provide the name and email address of the new recipient 

along with the student name/s.   

We understand that some extended family members like to keep in touch with whatôs happening at 

school and we are happy to help out. 


